
PORT CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 

DATE: 6th October 2015 

 
President Debbie welcomed all bowlers and wishing the girls playing in the semi finals 
of the Minor Singles good bowling and good luck and most importantly enjoy the game. 
 
President Debbie announced that we will be trialing a new format on Saturday's.  This 
will be triples and consist of a Jackpot each week. Green fees will cost an extra $1 to go 
towards the Jackpot. 
 
Well wishes to Carol White playing in the National Interstate Over 60’s in Launceston on 
13 – 16th October.  Good Bowling. 
 
Thursday 8th October is Paddle Pop Pairs. 
 
There is a list on the board of eligible members for our Encouragement Day on Tuesday 
24th November. This is a fours event.  
 
Results Minor Singles Semi finals played on Tuesday - Jan Opitz defeated Beth 
Hicks,and Eleanor Russell defeated Barbara Owens. 
 
The final will be played on Thursday 8th October between Jan Opitz and Eleanor Russell.  
 
Lucky rink winners 1st     Helen Cooper, Dulcie Holihan, Joyce Ebbick                          

2nd      Denise Gudgeon, Elaine Eames 
Consolation    Frances Green, Rita Koenig, Norma Schwartz 
 
Raffle:     Carol White, Fay Martin, Judy Scholz, Eleanor                            
                                       Russell 
 
50 Club:                           June Harris, Eleanor Russell, Fay Martin 
 
The Pennant List is remaining on the board for anyone who still wishes to add their 
name. 
 
Mixed Pairs 1st Round will be played on Tuesday 20th October 6pm start. 
Mixed Fours competition opened today 6th October and closes Tuesday 10th November. 

Tuesday 3rd November - Melbourne Cup day - Morning bowls is going to be 
mixed. The ladies committee and bowls co-ordinator Phil Baker will organized the 



bowls. (more details as they come to hand). After bowls there will be ongoing events in 
the Club for everyone during the afternoon.  
 

To all our members not in the best of health at the moment we 
wish you a return to good health in the not too distant future and look forward to 
seeing you on the green and around the club.  
 
Jenny Wallis, Rhonda Evans (Vice Presidents) a big thank you for sending me the 
happening around the club while I have been away. 

Good bowling everyone, see you on the green, keep smiling  
Barbara Standen –Publicity Officer 0410688581  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


